
March 2023 Newsletter
February Highlights

1) Congrats to all of our Star Students,

AR reading and Granum Greatness

winners from February’s assembly.

Great work everyone!

2) Congrats to the Jr. High basketball

team. They finished second in the

league this year.  Great job team!

3) It was great to have author Sigmund

Brouwer back for another

presentation at the school. Students

enjoyed his engaging presentation and

they walked away with a signed book!

4) Our first experiential learning day

was a great success.  We loved

seeing the students learn from

members of the Granum community.

Thanks to all the volunteers who

came out to teach sessions to the

kids!

Coming in March

1) Our next school council meeting will be on

Tuesday, March 7th at 6:00p.m.

2) Granum School is going skiing! Grades 4-9

students will be going to Castle Mountain for

a ski day on March 8th.

3) Report cards for term two will go home with

students on Monday, March 13th.

4) March 16th is Green Day.  Students are

encouraged to wear green on this day.

5) Three way conferences will be held on March

14th and 16th from 4:00-7:00 p.m.  Please

call the office to book a time with your

children’s teacher (for families with kids in

Mrs. Wong’s class, please book on  March

14th.  Mrs. Wong is unavailable on the 16th).

6) There will be a Granum community

engagement meeting at the school on Monday,

March 27th at 6:00p.m. Please come out to

continue discussions on the future of our

school.

7) There will be no school on March 10th or 17th

(LRSD PD days),

Have you checked out our website lately? You can see it at granumschool.ca.

We have been working hard to keep the site up to date with new photo

galleries, an active calendar, our Small School, Big Heart campaign, links for

registration, and Livingstone Range School Division news.   There is lots of

other information and documents as well. We encourage you to go have a

look!

Did you know that during our monthly student-led

assemblies the classes take turns sharing their 7 Habits

learning with the rest of the school? Last month the K-3

class put together a great video where they spoke to what

each of the habits meant to them.  You can check out the

video on our Facebook page or on our website!  Feel free

to ask your kids what the 7 Habits mean to them.


